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 DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 5 Term 4 - Friday 1st April 2022 

Dear parents and carers  
This week classes have been focusing on the Easter story.  Once the children are familiar with the Easter story in 
Key Stage One they will explore various key ideas such as forgiveness, resurrection and salvation as they get older 
and are able to understand the more complex themes. Willow Class visited the church and thoroughly enjoyed the 
‘Easter Experience’ delivered by members of the church. Thank you to the team from the Church for organising 
such a lovely array of activities.    

In the next week we will continue to explore the Easter themes.  We are looking forward to the end of term when 
we will take our Key Stage Two children to the church for a special assembly and the Key Stage One children will 
celebrate in school.  Please remember the term finishes at 12 on Friday. Children should be collected in the usual 
way and the Easter Egg Hunt will start straight away.  Please see your FODS class reps to purchase tickets.  

Willow Class Experience Easter  

 

Lime Class continue to meet ‘People who help us’ and then designed and built their own police cars.  

Ava shared, “ At number 3 we got to 

have The Last Supper. We ate bread 

and pretend wine!” 

Elliott told us, “We got to write our 

names on leaves and write how we 

might feel if we were alone” 

Amelia remembers  
watching how Jesus 

cleaned the visitor’s feet 
by dipping them in a bowl 

of water. 



                                           FOR NOTHING IS IMPOSSIBLE WITH GOD (LUKE 1:37)     2        

 

Let’s celebrate!  
Stars of the week: 
 
Lime Class   Rafe for an excellent ‘lost’ poster which helped us find Croc! 
Cherry Class  Bojack for really challenging himself this week and using commas accurately in his writing to  
   make it easier and more interesting to read.  
Ash Class  Ava for always answering every question with enthusiasm.  
Willow Class Bobby for giving 100% to all of his work. 
Chestnut Class Carys for an excellent retelling of the Last Supper to the rest of the class. 
Beech Class  Ruby for always trying her best in everything she does. 
Oak Class   James for improved attitude and approach to work. 
 
 

Dilton’s Maths Magicians: 
 
Lime Class   Emilia for creating some challenging repeating patterns. 
Cherry Class  Lyra for doing some very accurate measuring of weight this week and pushing herself to reach  
   the challenge every day.  
Ash Class  Edward for his positive attitude to challenging questions and problem solving. 
Willow Class Meira for confident independent work on fractions. 
Chestnut Class Chloe for being so confident when working with hundredths. 
Beech Class   Ellie for her work with decimals numbers! 
Oak Class  Riley for scaling in maths.  
 
House Points  

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following children:    

 

Hawk Kestrel Falcon  Merlin  

55 51 55 53 

Finley in Cherry Class 
came 2nd place in his 

first  gymnastics  
competition  

at West Wilts.   

Leo in Willow Class for 
coming 1st in his age  
category in the 2022  

Southwest BMX Regional’s. 

And Look how much we’ve grown!  
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Dates for your diary  

 

 

Friday 8th April 2022 End of Term 4 (Finish at 12pm)  

 12pm Easter Egg Hunt & Cake Sale 

Monday 25th April 2022 Start of Term 5  

Monday 30th May 2022—Friday 3rd June 2022 Half Term Holiday  

Monday 6th June 2022 Start of Term 6 

Friday 17th June 2022 Class Photos 

Monday 20th June 2022 Ash Class visiting STEAM Museum, Swindon 

Monday 27th June 2022—Wednesday 29th June 2022 Year 6 Residential to Tile Barn  

Friday 1st July 2022 Inset Day - school closed to children 

Friday 22nd July 2022 School finishes at 12pm 

Monday 25th July 2022 Inset Day - school closed to children  

 Last day of term / academic year 

Plant pots  

Over the next term Lime Class will be planting seeds. If you have any spare plant pots - any size, we would be  
grateful for these. Thank you.   


